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THE SPORTING EVENT OF THE YEAR! 

~ 2017 Golf Tournament ~ 

Coming soon … 2017 Golf Team Photo Album 
  Watch your email for website posting notice! 

Another Successful Season for Team CAFS! 
Meet part of the team... 
#89 - Chris Swanston, #81 - Chris Dodman,  
Referee - Lori Hendy,  
#91 - Kevin Last, #44 - Kelley Crozier, #24 - Ross Russell 
Inset picture; #79 - ‘Team Captain’ President, Phil Blanchette 
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that you want to advertise?  
 

Are you looking for a Job  

in the transportation industry? 
 

Visit www.cafs.ca today! 

Meeting Guest Speakers: 

September: 

Note Date Change! 
Coquitlam: Wednesday, 13th 2017  
Abbotsford: Tuesday, 19th, 2017 

 

October: 

Coquitlam: Wednesday, 4th 2017  

Abbotsford: Tuesday, 17th, 2017 

 

November: 

Coquitlam: Wednesday, 1st 2017  

Abbotsford: Tuesday, 14th, 2017 

 

December:  

Meeting (Cascades Casino), Friday, 1st, 2017  

NO MEETINGS  July / August 
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2017 GOLF TOURNAMENT WRAP-UP 

Another Successful Tournament! 
CAFS 4th tournament at Redwoods Golf Course in Langley on Tuesday, June 20th did 
not disappoint! 

 

CAFS tournament was busting at the seams with an overfull slate of 156 golfers. Two groups  
started on each hole plus an additional group on 3 of the holes! Again, a full support of          
sponsorship with more than 30 generous sponsors that made the day complete!  
 
This year’s Sports theme had golfers wearing their favorite team jersey! Add to that a team of  
referees, some sports drinking hats and horns, as well as decorated carts with sports banners! 
This year the Board of Directors were dressed in old school football helmets and football jerseys 
with the blacked out under eye stickers to make the costume complete. Lori came appropriately 
dressed as a referee. 

 
In keeping with the sports theme,  
registration time gave each golfer a cup 
of pretzels or popcorn.  

 
 
 

 

 
Awaiting each golfer in their carts, compliments of 

Dieseltech, was a t-shirt and a sports whistle for each! 
It was a sporty kinda day. 

 
 
 
 

 
Once again Kal Tire generously sponsored the     
Tailgate Party which gave all golfers a chance to   
mingle and start the day with a breakfast sandwich 
and a beer! They go together, don’t they?! Although 
we had some rain during the tailgate party, it only 
served to enhance by keeping our group all together 
under the big tent for mingling.  
 

(Continued on page 4) 
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2017 GOLF TOURNAMENT WRAP-UP 

Prior to the 11 a.m. shotgun start time golfers participated 
in a Mega Putt contest, sponsored by Columbia Fuels. All 
golfers gather around the putting green and all 156 golfers 
putted at one time. Chaotic fun! Demolition derby golf 
balls. This year we even had one successful sunk putt!   
Visit CAFS website for short video of the Mega Putt      
competition and group photo…. 
https://youtu.be/0YAstnjYtdc  

 
A chipping contest was held during the round on hole #1, 
with thanks to sponsor ADESA, where golfers took a 
chance to win by chipping into a cooler. This cooler was 
then filled with prizes and awarded to the winner.  
 
 
 
 

 
As always, golfers look forward to this tournament tradition 
BBQ. Beef on a bun was this years fare sponsored by            
Fountain Tire.  
 

Others sponsored with a KP, Long Drive, Straight Drive or    
Longest Putt contest. Thanks so much to these sponsors who ensured there were snacks and 
drinks too. 

 

A welcome addition was the tuna poke snacks, provided by the Sandman/Moxies Restaurant. 
These were happily devoured because they were so good. 
  

Thanks to our 2 Hole-in-One sponsors, giving everyone 
a chance at sinking a ball for some awesome prizes.  
 

On #3, MaX-Quip & Magnuson Ford sponsored a Ford 
F150 Truck… not just one, but as many as could be 
won! 
 

Sadly no winners, but there was a 
lucky closest to the pin winner. 

(Continued from page 3) 

(Continued on page 5) 

https://youtu.be/0YAstnjYtdc
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2017 GOLF TOURNAMENT WRAP-UP 

What’s better than one Hole-in-One prize? Two!!  
 

Thanks to Valley Driving School for their Hole-in-One  
prize of a motorcycle of your choice from GA       
Checkpoint Yamaha and rider training courtesy of    
Valley Driving School. Again, no Hole-in-One but a  
winner of the closest to pin! 

 
 
 

Score cards sponsor Tirecraft was given the opportunity to have  
their company logo on each and every score card. 

    
 

The day’s events continued into the evening 
with a banquet dinner and prizes.  
 
Thank you to Dieseltech for a very generous 
Banquet Dinner sponsorship. Your  
contribution helps CAFS top off a great day of 
golf! 
 

 
 
The feast prepared by Redwoods chefs were guests choice of 
BBQ steak or chicken dinner, both complete with all the      
fixings. As a bonus this year to round out the meals, diners 
were each given a skewer of delicious prawns.  
 
 

 
The Banquet Dessert was delicious strawberry shortcake, and each 
dish came with a banner noting sponsor Vancouver Axle & Frame.  

  

(Continued from page 4) 

(Continued on page 7) 



 

6 Canadian Association of Fleet Supervisors 



 

Summer 2017 7 

A ‘best ball format’ is used at CAFS tournament, which enables all levels of golfers to have a fun 
day. CAFS tries to ensure that everyone enjoys their day! In order to award prizes to teams when 
there are multiple teams with the same score, Redwoods uses retrogression scoring. With this in 
mind, two random team scores were pre-selected by Redwoods.   

There’s always a ‘most honest’ team, or team with 
the highest score. Each was awarded a cash prize for 
their efforts. As well, the group had their photo   
taken with the prestigious shoe-in trophy award.  

 
 
 
 

 

This group was definitely the most honest, but I’ll 
bet was also one of the teams that had the most fun! 

(Continued from page 5) 

(Continued on page 9) 

Winning team 1 received some fantastic golf 
bags & golf balls, sponsored 
by Michelin.  
 

Group 3A - Random score of 75  
Ryan Willson / Drive Products   

Ralph Johnston / Drive Products   
Willie Stephe / Maxquip 

John Wayne MacMullin / Magnuson Ford 
Presenting prize… 

(far right) Michelin’s Nick Wilson & Blair Hokanson 

The other winning team won a round of golf 
(for any time play!), compliments  
of the venue,  
Redwoods Golf Course. 

 

Group 14A - Random score of 68 
Cameron Friesen/Alliance Concrete Pump  

Ken Friesen / Alliance Concrete Pumps 
Terry Friesen / Inland Group 
Dave Boyle / Inland Group 

Group 6A - Random score of 84 
Dan Morrison & Brad Halco / Dieseltech 

Rico Pretty/The Brick 
Keith Middleton / Dieseltech 

2017 GOLF TOURNAMENT WRAP-UP 
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It’s always fun to know which team got the    
lowest score of the day. This year’s low score 
achieved by the CMW Insurance Group.   

 

Each of the group received a cash gift for their efforts, and a coveted photo with the 
1st place golf trophy! Each golfer  also received a small take home trophy in       
recognition of their efforts. 
 

Next up was awarding all the KP’s, KP in 2’s, Long Drives, Straight Drive, Long Drives and Longest 
Putts! CAFS tournament encourages all levels of play to be involved and win prizes. It’s an           
opportunity to network and enjoy the day with your CAFS’s friends. With this in mind, each golfer 
was entitled to be awarded “one” of the awards for the KP’s, Long Drive’s, Straight Drive, Longest 
Putts. This allowed more golfers the opportunity to participate in receiving prizes.  CAFS is happy 
to share the prizes around. Congratulations to those who won prizes and to those who had a      
super great round of golf and got their names on more than one of those cards. 
 

It’s great to see the extent of participation for the ‘best dressed foursome’. Each year just gets  
better and better making it harder to select. Once again we borrowed Redwoods Staff to make the 
decision.  
 

It was a tough decision but Best Dressed Foursome went to the West Coast Reduction team with 
their homemade sports costumes. Their costumes were a typical all round sports fan… with   

drinking hats, horns, flags and even decorated 
carts with flags!       
 
Honorable mention goes to the Dieseltech group, 
with their referee outfits. Individual costume 
award had to go to our “sports mom”, Chris   
Richardson. Thanks for the chuckle you gave our 
group Chris.  
(see page 23 For more best dressed pictures) 
 

(Continued from page 7) 

(Continued on page 15) 

Group 9C - Random score of 61 
Rob ten Vaanholt 
Stewart Shearar 

Rob Shearar 
Jurgens Bosman 

2017 GOLF TOURNAMENT WRAP-UP 
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2017  MONTHLY MEETING & GUEST SPEAKERS2017  MONTHLY MEETING & GUEST SPEAKERS2017  MONTHLY MEETING & GUEST SPEAKERS   

General Meetings held in both Coquitlam and Abbotsford, provide a common ground 
where anyone directly involved with commercial vehicle fleets can meet to gather    
information and network with  colleagues. 

Meeting Guest Speakers: 

Cancellation deadline: 24 hours prior Sorry: "No-shows" will be invoiced. 

COQUITLAM 
The Executive Plaza Hotel 
405 North Road, Coquitlam 

 

Meetings are held the First Wednesday 
of each month (not July & August)  
 

Registration: 5:30 p.m. 
Cost:   $55 members 
    $65 non-member 
Includes: 5% GST , draw ticket, parking 

ABBOTSFORD 
Ricky’s Meeting Room, Best Western 
32080 Marshall Road, Abbotsford, BC 
 

Meetings are held the Third Tuesday 
of each month (not July & August)  
 

Registration: 5:30 p.m. 
Cost:   $50 members 
    $60 non-members 
Includes: 5% GST+ draw ticket 

UPCOMING GENERAL MEETINGS 

 

JULY / AUGUST NO MEETINGS 
 

NOTE Coquitlam 
DATE CHANGE 

September: 

Coquitlam: Wednesday, 13th 2017  

Abbotsford: Tuesday, 19th, 2017 
 

October: 

Coquitlam: Wednesday, 4th 2017  

Abbotsford: Tuesday, 17th, 2017 
 

November: 

Coquitlam: Wednesday, 1st 2017  

Abbotsford: Tuesday, 14th, 2017 
 

December: Meeting (Cascades Casino), Friday, 1st, 2017  
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TRAINING 
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TRAINING 
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As is a CAFS tournament custom, a group photo was the souvenir of the day; 
one for each golfer, taken and supplied once again by Kal Tire. These photos 
are a great way to remember your day and perhaps some new friends you 
made.  Check out CAFS website for the special edition  2017 Golf Team Photo 
Album. 

 
Thanks to those who brought some really 
great door prizes. A nice grand door prize draw was a Golf Bag & accessories        
compliments of CBS Parts. (see page 21 For winner’s picture) 

 
The evening concluded with a final cash draw of the evening 
for $350!  Lucky winner Darrell Walker of Smithrite went home 
with a fatter wallet than when he arrived. 

  
All feedback received indicates CAFS tournament continues to 
just get better and better each year! CAFS is proud of the     
success of this tournament, and we thank all the golfers and 
sponsors, as the tournament would not be the same without 
you! 

 
Please remember to show your appreciation to all the tournament sponsors!                               
Support those who support us! See page 28 & 29 for all the 2017 sponsors, as well as view the list 
and see tournament day photos on CAFS’s website. 

  
 
Mark your calendars now for CAFS 2018 tournament …  
Tues, June 19, 2018 at Redwoods Golf Course. 
 
Until then, keep swinging those clubs! 
  
Lori Hendy 

(Continued from page 9) 

 Lori Hendy & CAFS President Phil Blanchette 

2017 GOLF TOURNAMENT WRAP-UP 
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GOLF TOURNAMENT - WINNERS 
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GOLF TOURNAMENT - WINNERS 
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GOLF TOURNAMENT - WINNERS 
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GOLF TOURNAMENT - WINNERS 
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GOLF TOURNAMENT - PICTURES 



 

26 Canadian Association of Fleet Supervisors 

GOLF TOURNAMENT - PICTURES 
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GOLF TOURNAMENT - PICTURES 



 

28 Canadian Association of Fleet Supervisors 

GOLF TOURNAMENT - SPONSORS 
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GOLF TOURNAMENT - SPONSORS 
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GOLF TOURNAMENT - TEAMS  
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GOLF TOURNAMENT - TEAMS  



Canadian Association  
Of  Fleet Supervisors 

Mission Statement: 
Dedicated to Safe, Efficient Fleets Through Education and Support 

Canadian Association of Fleet Supervisors 

Phone: 604 856-3662 
P.O. Box 1222,   
Aldergrove, BC, V4W 2V1 

Email: info@cafs.ca 
Web: www. cafs.ca 

Past President: 
Kelley Crozier 

Ledcor LTS 
604 669-2636 

Vice-President: 
Chris Swanston 

Coastal Pacific Xpress 
604 575-0983 ext261 

President: 
Phil Blanchette 
Phil's Batteries and More 
604 588-7445 

2017 Executive Committee 

Secretary / Treasurer 
Chris Dodman 
Kal Tire  
604 220-7861 

Brian Haugen 
Kwantlen Polytechnic 
University 
604 598 6101 

Kevin Last  

Vancouver Axle & Frame 

604 882-5112 

Peter Tremblay 

District of 

Squamish 

Ph:  604 815-6868 

Muni  Sami 

BC Hydro 

604 598-7175 

Ross Russell 

Waste Management 

604 520-7903 

2017 Board of Directors 


